
Newsletter 
For the week of Feb. 6-10     Second Grade 

Reading- We will start the 4th book of the Magic Tree House series.  We still don’t 

know who owns the treehouse.  We will be working on listening skills and 

comprehension. We should finish this book this week, with a test at the end of the 

week. 

English – We will begin learning about and working with verbs. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

Math – We will continue to practice subtraction of large numbers with borrowing.  

Science – none this week 

Social Studies – We will finish continents with a test on Tuesday.  Then we will 

begin discussing Abraham Lincoln. 

Share Time – Bring an item of your choice. 

Reminders - 

Book reports – 4 book reports will be due on Feb. 28th. 

Valentine Parties – Tuesday, Feb. 14 at 2:30-3:05 

      information on back 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 
 


